
Kappa Kappa Psi Southwest District Council Meeting — 3 June 2013

Officer Reports

- President: Helen discussed District Day low turnout (but was good) and contact lists.

- Vice President: Allen discussed contacting chapters, adding Vice Presidents to the Facebook 

page, a new blog, and contacting Arkansas State-Beebe.

- Secretary/Treasurer: Stephanie discussed contacting chapters, attending District Day, and 

progress with fundraiser database.

- Co-Members at Large: Vanessa discussed contacting her chapters. Josh discussed what the 

SWD historian chapter is supposed to do, the Andy Facebook page (props to Helen!), 

progress on the comment box, and the NatCon proxy spreadsheet.

- Governor: Toni discussed her new job, the applications for NatCon chapter assistance, and 

getting a hotel room for the council at NatCon.

New Business

- Chapter call lists

- NatCon registration due soon

- CLC planning and workshop assignments

- Council retreat at Josh’s house in Norman 

- Possible details on joint council retreat

- Alex Johnson will remain webmaster; perhaps future application will happen at SWD Con

Announcements

- Allen said we have our first submission to the CMEP database!

- Helen sent a new link to those struggling with Dropbox. 


